
 

Welcome back to school!  
Welcome back to school. It is  
lovely to see everyone back in 
class and together again. We have 

been  working together to learn our new routines 
and safety measures to make sure we are all 
healthy and safe.  
 
In ELR Class 2 the class teacher is Miss McNeill, 
with Ms Sutherland and Mrs McKechnie also  
supporting pupils. Mrs Cuthbertson will be the 
class teacher on Thursday mornings.  

Our class topic this term will be the novel ‘Flat     
Stanley’. We will be linking this  
learning to our Rights Respecting 
School programme. We will discuss 
the themes of the book in class and 
use this to help create our own Class 
Charter.  
 

Literacy 
Our literacy activities will come from the novel and we 
will complete these alongside spelling, VCOP and    
writing. 
 

Mathematics 
In mathematics we will be revising our core numeracy 
skills, including addition and subtraction. We will also 
be working on practical measure and shape learning. 
 

Science 
Our science topic this term is going to focus on the 
forces friction and air resistance. Keep a look out on 
Twitter to see some of our experiments! 
 

Health and Wellbeing 
Health and Wellbeing will continue to 
be a focus within the class. We will be 
working together to discuss emotions  
and to develop strategies to help cope 
with these. 

 
PE this term will take place 
outdoors every Monday and 
Wednesday. Pupils should 
come to school wearing 
their gym clothes. Please 
look at the forecast for 
the day ahead so your child 
is dressed appropriately 
for the weather. 

Parental Communication  
As we are no longer able to use the daily diary 
system, a weekly update will be sent home on a 
Friday. Any other important information will be 
communicated as and when through either        
e-mail or phone.  
 
Any sensitive or personal information should be 
shared through the office on 0141 955 2215. 

A copy of the weekly timetable will be sent home 
when it is finalised. This is subject to change but 
we do our best to stick to it to develop routines 
and consistency.  

Homework 

We will be working on ways to share homework 
digitally over the coming weeks. In the     
meantime, there will be times when we will 
send paper or books home from school.  We 
acknowledge that this is creating a bridge    
between our class bubbles and individual 
homes.  The advice we are working to at the 
moment is that non-porous materials, such as 
paper or cardboard, should be left for 24 
hours before being touched.  If you are unable 
to do this, then please adhere to strict hand 
hygiene procedures such as hand sanitising or 
hand washing before and after 
touching the materials and avoid 
touching your face. These are 
the protocols we are following 
with letters/work etc sent into 
school.   


